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I am strongly against this measure to repeal Oregon’s mail in ballots. Mail in voting 

allows for a more educated voter, as well as making voting accessible for those who 

work long jobs, are located in rural areas, or have responsibilities (such as childcare, 

elder care, etc.) that prevent one from standing in line for hours to vote.  

 

There is no significant evidence of voter fraud ever having been perpetuated through 

the mail in voting system. This measure is a clear attempt to suppress votes. I urge 

you to please not let it be implemented.  


